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December 18, 2018

The Honorable Bryan King, Chairperson
Rutherford County Board of Commissioners
289 N. Main St.

Rutherfordton, North Carolina 28139

Dear Chairperson King:

It is my pleasure to officially notify you that the Rutherford County has been awarded
$631,667 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Neighborhood

Revitalization Program. T commend you on your efforts to provide Community Development
Assistance.

Please note that under CDBG program regulations, project funds may not be obligated or spent
until certain grant conditions are met. Rural Economic Development Division (REDD), which

administers the CDBG Program, will contact you about these conditions and help you implement
your grant.

Congratulations on this award. We look forward to working with you and other officials.

Should you have any questions regarding this grant, please contact Vanessa Alexander, Rural
Economic Development Division at (919) 814-4678.

Sincerely,

George Sherrill
Chief of Staff
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